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Offering thorough coverage of atomic layer deposition (ALD), this book moves from basic chemistry of ALD
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and modeling of processes to examine ALD in memory, logic devices and machines. Reviews history,
operating principles and ALD processes for each device.
THE HARD DRIVE BIBLE, EIGHTH EDITION is the definitive reference book for anyone who deals with personal
computer data storage devices of any kind. This comprehensive work covers installations, drive
parameters, & set up information for thousands of Hard Disk, Optical, DAT Tape, & CD-ROM Drives. A
concise history of data storage devices is followed by the most expansive compilation of technical data
offered to the public today. Specifications, drawings, charts & photos cover jumper settings, cabling,
partitioning & formatting of disk drives. SCSI commands & protocols are addressed, in addition to
chapters revealing the intricacies of different interface standards & common troubleshooting procedures.
THE HARD DRIVE BIBLE contains the answers to anyone's questions concerning the purchase, installation &
use of modern digital data storage devices. The difficulties caused by compatibility mismatches are
addressed & solutions are offered. Also featured are controller card information & performance ratings,
as well as valuable tips on increasing drive performance & reliability through software. THE HARD DRIVE
BIBLE is published by Corporate Systems Center, one of the leaders in the digital storage device field.
A CD-ROM included with the book carries CSC's drive performance test software & formatting tools, as
well as thousands of drive parameters, specifications, & technical drawings. To order contact: Corporate
Systems Center, 1294 Hammerwood Avenue, Sunnyvale, CA 94089; 408-743-8787.
Computer analysis of images and patterns is a scienti c eld of longstanding tradition, with roots in the
early years of the computer era when electronic brains inspired scientists. Moreover, the design of
vision machines is a part of humanity’s dream of the arti cial person. I remember the 2nd CAIP, held in
Wismar in 1987. Lectures were read in German, English and Russian, and proceedings were also only
partially written in English. The conference took place under a di erent political system and proved
that ideas are independent of political walls. A few years later the Berlin Wall collapsed, and
Professors Sommer and Klette proposed a new formula for the CAIP: let it be held in Central and Eastern
Europe every second year. There was a sense of solidarity with scienti c communities in those countries
that found themselves in a state of transition to a new economy. A well-implemented idea resulted in a
chain of successful events in Dresden (1991), Budapest (1993), Prague (1995), Kiel (1997), and Ljubljana
(1999). This year the conference was welcomed at Warsaw. There are three invited lectures and about 90
contributions written by more than 200 authors from 27 countries. Besides Poland (60 authors), the
largest representation comes from France (23), followed by England (16), Czech Republic (11), Spain
(10), G- many (9), and Belarus (9). Regrettably, in spite of free registration fees and free
accommodation for authors from former Soviet Union countries, we received only one accepted paper from
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Russia.
The novelty of the book is a strong focus on perception, perspectives and prediction by scientists with
profound insight into the ecology of ecosystems or into human demands and activity. The challenge is to
bridge from empirical data and the knowledge of the past to the possibilities of the performance in the
future. We assume that there is scope for more cooperation between the fields of ecology and practical
philosophy or other social sciences in organising ecosystems and shaping the cultural future of
humankind, and that such collaboration should be accorded considerably more priority. This book deals
with environmental processes seen within a framework of the nature of ecosystems and human cultures. The
future of the environment, the development of ecosystems and effective nature conservation management
are the essentials of this book. Human nature and culture, and in particular their interactions, are
interpreted as a set of rules and as given. The aim is not only to assess the significance of human
influence on species composition and biodiversity but also to weigh up the subsequent potentials for
action. In this book we will analyze the problems independently of one another, even if they are
interconnected. This book focuses on perspectives and prognoses for the impacts of anthropogenic
activity on ecosystems and thus on species conservation. Its goal is to improve assessments of the
impacts of human activity on the environment. We are aware that prognoses have very often proven to be
false. It is difficult to impossible to be able to predict with precision how evolution and ecosystems
will change in future under anthropogenic influence. This strengthens our resolve to attempt to retain
the highest possible degree of scientific integrity and professionalism and not to shy away from
expressing the uncertainty of our own ideas and prognoses. We venture prognoses in this book and we will
fail. However, we hope that we will be wrong on the right side.
The Second Edition of the bestselling Measurement, Instrumentation, and Sensors Handbook brings together
all aspects of the design and implementation of measurement, instrumentation, and sensors. Reflecting
the current state of the art, it describes the use of instruments and techniques for performing
practical measurements in engineering, physics, chemistry, and the life sciences and discusses
processing systems, automatic data acquisition, reduction and analysis, operation characteristics,
accuracy, errors, calibrations, and the incorporation of standards for control purposes. Organized
according to measurement problem, the Spatial, Mechanical, Thermal, and Radiation Measurement volume of
the Second Edition: Contains contributions from field experts, new chapters, and updates to all 96
existing chapters Covers instrumentation and measurement concepts, spatial and mechanical variables,
displacement, acoustics, flow and spot velocity, radiation, wireless sensors and instrumentation, and
control and human factors A concise and useful reference for engineers, scientists, academic faculty,
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students, designers, managers, and industry professionals involved in instrumentation and measurement
research and development, Measurement, Instrumentation, and Sensors Handbook, Second Edition: Spatial,
Mechanical, Thermal, and Radiation Measurement provides readers with a greater understanding of advanced
applications.
This book critically examines the psychology of gambling in Hong Kong and Macao. Covering the history of
gambling and its development in the two jurisdictions, it highlights the prevalence and status quo of
problem gambling, the theoretical perspectives on the etiology of gambling disorder, and the treatment
of problem gambling. The book also introduces a personality and pathways development model of Chinese
problem gamblers and concludes with outlooks on the future of gambling in Hong Kong and Macao.
Just as autism is a continuum of disorders, it is associated with a broad range of neurodevelopmental,
social, and communication deficits. For individuals with autism spectrum disorders (ASD), augmentative
and alternative communication (AAC) has a major impact on their daily lives, often reducing the
occurrence of challenging behaviors. Aided Augmentative Communication for Individuals with Autism
Spectrum Disorders is a practical guide to the field, offering readers a solid grounding in ASD, related
complex communication needs (CCN), and AAC, especially visual and computer-based technologies. Widely
used interventions and tools in AAC are reviewed—not just how they work, but why they work—to aid
practitioners in choosing those most suited to individual clients or students. Issues in evaluation for
aided AAC and debates concerning its usability round out the coverage. Readers come away with a deeper
understanding of the centrality of communication for clients with ASD and the many possibilities for
intervention. Key areas of coverage include: AAC and assessment of people with ASD and CCN.
Interdisciplinary issues and collaboration in assessment and treatment. AAC intervention mediated by
natural communication partners. Functional communication training with AAC. The controversy surrounding
facilitated communication. Sign language versus AAC. Aided Augmentative Communication for Individuals
with Autism Spectrum Disorders is an essential resource for clinicians/practitioners, researchers, and
graduate students in such fields as child and school psychology, speech pathology, language education,
developmental psychology, behavior therapy, and educational technology.
This book constitutes the thoroughly refereed proceedings of the 12th International Conference on eInfrastructure and e-Services for Developing Countries, AFRICOMM 2020, held in Ebène City, Mauritius, in
December 2020. Due to COVID-19 pandemic the conference was held virtually. The 20 full papers were
carefully selected from 90 submissions. The papers are organized in four thematic sections on dynamic
spectrum access and mesh networks; wireless sensing and 5G networks; software-defined networking;
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Internet of Things; e-services and big data; DNS resilience and performance. .
This comprehensive textbook on data mining details the unique steps of the knowledge discovery process
that prescribes the sequence in which data mining projects should be performed, from problem and data
understanding through data preprocessing to deployment of the results. This knowledge discovery approach
is what distinguishes Data Mining from other texts in this area. The book provides a suite of exercises
and includes links to instructional presentations. Furthermore, it contains appendices of relevant
mathematical material.
This book offers one of the most comprehensive reviews in the field of gastrointestinal (GI) physiology,
guiding readers on a journey through the complete digestive tract, while also highlighting related
organs and glandular systems. It is not solely limited to organ system physiology, and related
disciplines like anatomy and histology, but also examines the molecular and cellular processes that keep
the digestive system running. As such, the book provides extensive information on the molecular,
cellular, tissue, organ, and system levels of functions in the GI system. Chapters on the roles of the
gut as an endocrine, exocrine and neural organ, as well as its microbiome functions, broaden readers’
understanding of the multi-organ networks in the human body. To help illustrate the interconnections
between the physiological concepts, principles and clinical presentations, it outlines clinical examples
such as pathologies that link basic science with clinical practice in special “clinical correlates”
sections. Covering both traditional and contemporary topics, it is a valuable resource for biomedical
students, as well as healthcare and scientific professionals.
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